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Tuesday 30th January 2024  

Dear parent/carer,  

As a school, we implemented The Power of Reading created by the Centre for Literacy in Primary Education in 

September 2023. This programme has supported us to create a high-quality Literacy curriculum which 

develops the children’s reading comprehension and writing composition.  

 

The Power of Reading enables us to spend a whole half term focusing on one book allowing the children to 

fully immerse themselves into the text. The children have really loved this approach to teaching Literacy and 

we have seen such a positive impact to their learning.  

We are excited for the opportunity to invite you to join your child for a Power of Reading café where you will 

have the opportunity to complete activities with your child based around their current Power of Reading text. 

 

The workshop will take place on Thursday 8th February 2024 at 1:30pm – 3:15pm. There will be hot drinks and 

biscuits available whilst you enjoy a range of activities with your child. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continual support,  

Miss Webster 

Writing lead 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________    Class: ___________________ 

 

I will be attending the Power of Reading café  

 

I will not be attending the Power of Reading café  

 

Signed: _________________________________ 
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